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DEPUTY DESIGNATED SAFEGUARDING LEAD

All staff at our academy take safeguarding children
very seriously. All staff have been trained in
safeguarding and child protection. If you have any
concerns about a child’s wellbeing, bullying or
online safety, please contact one of the following:

Designated Safeguarding Lead
& Head of Academy:

Mark Kirby
mark.kirby@oliveacademies.org.uk
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Deputy Designated Safequarding Lead:

Fran Hobbs
frances.hobbs@oliveacademies.org.uk

You can also get help or report a concern about a
child's safety by contacting Cambridgeshire
Children's Services on 0345 045 5203.

You can also
call Childline for
help or advice.



